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Well done to...

Skylarks - Freya and

Joshua

Starlings - Jacob and

Rowan

Woodpeckers - Cordelia

and Renee

Barn Owls - Harrison and

Hannah FOGIS
The FOGIS would like to invite

everyone to the AGM on Monday

16th September at 8pm at ‘The

Greave Dunning.’

Praise Certificates

Visit our school website for information

greasby-infant .eschools .co .uk

There is always something exciting about
the start of a new school year.  It has
been lovely to see the children’s smiling
faces coming through the gates each day
eager to learn!
Thank you to everyone who attended our
‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions.  We hope it
helped to answer any questions and will
develop the strong parent partnership
that we aim for.  Working together we
can achieve so much more.
Thank you for all your support,

Welcome Upcoming Dates

Holidays in term time could incur a fixed penalty notice. 
For more information on the updates please see our website
and the Wirral website.  This also has information regarding
attendance & you can download future Wirral holiday dates
that we follow (apart from 5 INSET dates that need to be
set). Please put any requests in writing to Mrs Grimster by
completing the holiday request form.

Mrs Grimster

Attendance



We have been looking at our new school rules: Ready, Respectful and Safe.
Here are some of the ideas we shared about showing our rules:

READY - Being on time, correct uniform/PE kit, listening to instructions
RESPECTFUL - Listening, looking after property, sharing, using our manners

SAFE - Walking sensibly, keeping our hands and feet to ourselves, internet safety

What we have enjoyed this week!

F1 - Reggie
“I like playing with the playdoh and making different fruits.  My favourite is strawberries!”

Robins - Elsie
“I have loved painting flowers, gluing and playing with the train track.”

Kingfishers - Ava
“I liked PE.  I did lots of running and kicking a ball.”

Barn Owls - Nina
“Today we created things as we are looking at creation.  Our English book is called Paper
Planes.”

Woodpeckers - Harley
“In Maths we have looked at number bonds to 5 and I liked Art because we are drawing
our faces.”

Starlings - Caoimhe
“We have had fun in English looking at different sounds.  We have learnt songs about
short and long vowel sounds.”

Skylarks - Hugo
“I like Maths the best.  We have been counting in 10's and I can count all the way to
1000!”


